
 
 

 

The Board of Governors of Coleraine Grammar School invites applications for Catering Supervisor. 

This is a full-time one-year post from January 2025. 

The closing date for receipt of applications is 12 noon on Monday 13th January 2025. 

For further information and to apply, please visit the school website at 

https://colerainegrammar.com/about/vacancies/  

The Board of Governors reserves the right to enhance the criteria, if necessary, to assist with 

shortlisting. 

Application Forms must be completed IN ELECTRONIC FORM ONLY and received by the Business 

Manager at info@colerainegrammar.com . 

Late applications will not be accepted. 

The Board of Governors of Coleraine Grammar School is an Equal Opportunities Employer. 
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